
January a month full of resolutions, fresh starts.
Full of hope for a year filled with growth, joy,
and good news.

To help you and your family start and continue
the positiveness, here I am sharing more
resources that can hopefully be help you and
your family! 
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KEEP READING FOR RESOURCES

Andrea Ramalheira text or call me at 571-279-1225

If you want more information please contact me!

National Hot Tea Day and Stick to Your New Year's
Resolution Day

https://www.goodgoodgood.co/goodnews
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The Family Resource Center (FRC) provides resources,
confidential consultations, and webinars for all families,
school staff, and the community.  The FRC is available to

your school community. 
Please contact us at frc@fcps.edu 

We are here to assist you and support families, school
staff, and your community.

mailto:frc@fcps.edu
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REGIONAL LIBRARY THIS MONTH!!
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